
 

 

July 31, 2017 

 

MAYOR’S STATEMENT 

 

SUBJECT:  REAFFIRMATION OF INCLUSIVITY STATEMENT  

 

Once again a tweet from Washington has divided our country and sent a message of hate.  

The Albany City Council wants to reaffirm our statement of inclusivity and at this time let 

our LBGTQ community, especially our transgender community, know we stand with 

them.  No one is a burden in our society.  We appreciate your service in the military but 

more importantly we recognize and welcome you as valued members of our community.  

 

Peggy McQuaid  

Mayor 

 


